
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

May 19, 2015 

 

Mrs. Jan Wooldridge, President 

Farmers Branch Woman’s Club 

12930 Mitchwin Road 

Farmers Branch, Texas 75234 

 

Dear Mrs. Wooldridge: 

 

On behalf of the entire Farmers Branch City Council and the participants of the Farmers 

Branch Senior Center, I want to thank you and the Woman’s Club for your generous 

donation of $2,500.  The Farmers Branch Woman’s Club continues to be an outstanding 

community partner by providing support to the Senior Center and its programs. 

 

Your donation will be utilized to purchase equipment for use at the Senior Center.  This 

equipment will help upgrade the programs offered and enrich the lives of senior citizens. 

 

 

 

     Sincerely, 

 

 

 

     Bob Phelps, Mayor 

 


